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MEDIA ANNOUNCEMENT

A drought watch has been declared by the Governor of Pennsylvania and a request for
voluntary water conservation is made with the objective to reduce water use by 5% is hereby
issued by the North Fayette County Municipal Authority (NFCMA). Our customers are required
to follow the restrictions put in place by the order and reduce their water usage by 5%.

Voluntary curtailment includes the following conservation methods:

Do not water lawns or wash cars.

Provide drinking water in restaurants only upon request.
Flush toilets less often.

Do not let faucets run for washing or rinsing dishes.

Do not prewash dishes.

Wash only full loads in clothes washer or dishwasher.
Keep a bottle of cold drinking water in the refrigerator.
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Continuance of the drought conditions will force the NFCMA to impose mandatory restrictions

and water rationing

Violations of these provisions is a summary offense enforceable by proper law enforcement
authorities. The NFCMA is not enforcing the restrictions.

Howm
Ken Martray

General Manager

The North Fayette County Municipal Authority is an equal opportunity provider and employer.




